Kiwanis

MONTROSE AREA

August 9, 2024

Greetings, Kenny, Chris, Mike, Calley, David, Marcia, Mike Rowe, Dave Hare, Jennifer, and Jennifer

Mooney!
Our essence as human beings is shaped not by the circumstances we face, but by our reactions to

them. When confronted with a'profoundly tragic event, we can harness that experience to create a
positive change, despite the adversity, heartache, and grief we endure.

It is our sincere wish that this letter finds you doing well. On behalf of the Montrose Area Kiwanis
Club, | express our deep gratitude for your generous in-kind donation. Your thoughtful support has
made a remarkable difference in our mission, and we truly appreciate your generosity.

Your contribution of $5000.00 will significantly advance our mission to support the children in our
community, creating a lasting impact on their lives. We deeply appreciate your kindness, which

truly reflects the essence of giving, your generosity is an example of selflessness, and we are
privileged to count you as an important partner in our mission.

Your support means a great deal to us! The kindness and compassion you show are having a
significant impact. We sincerely thank you for your continued support! You are contributing to
positive change, and we are excited to keep you informed about our progress moving forward.

Warm regards,

The Montrose Area Kiwanis Club



